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accesses can be found on the rights of way and access
plans.

3. The Order limits has been drawn to the Land Registry
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1. The Traffic Regulation Measures Plans should be read in

conjunction with the Development Consent Order and the
other plans and documents to be certified under it, in
particular article 15, and Schedule 8 of the Development
Consent Order.

2. Information relating to the Public Rights of Way and
accesses can be found on the rights of way and access
plans.

3. The Order limits has been drawn to the Land Registry
boundaries and topographical survey data of the site. The
accuracy of land registry and the topographical survey
differs from the OS base mapping which results in the
order limits not aligning with the line work shown on the
OS mapping.
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1. The Traffic Regulation Measures Plans should be read in
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accesses can be found on the rights of way and access
plans.

3. The Order limits has been drawn to the Land Registry
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differs from the OS base mapping which results in the
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conjunction with the Development Consent Order and the
other plans and documents to be certified under it, in
particular article 15, and Schedule 8 of the Development
Consent Order.

2. Information relating to the Public Rights of Way and
accesses can be found on the rights of way and access
plans.

3. The Order limits has been drawn to the Land Registry
boundaries and topographical survey data of the site. The
accuracy of land registry and the topographical survey
differs from the OS base mapping which results in the
order limits not aligning with the line work shown on the
OS mapping.
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1. The Traffic Regulation Measures Plans should be read in

conjunction with the Development Consent Order and the
other plans and documents to be certified under it, in
particular article 15, and Schedule 8 of the Development
Consent Order.

2. Information relating to the Public Rights of Way and
accesses can be found on the rights of way and access
plans.

3. The Order limits has been drawn to the Land Registry
boundaries and topographical survey data of the site. The
accuracy of land registry and the topographical survey
differs from the OS base mapping which results in the
order limits not aligning with the line work shown on the
OS mapping.
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Consent Order.
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accesses can be found on the rights of way and access
plans.

3. The Order limits has been drawn to the Land Registry
boundaries and topographical survey data of the site. The
accuracy of land registry and the topographical survey
differs from the OS base mapping which results in the
order limits not aligning with the line work shown on the
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NOTES:
1. The Traffic Regulation Measures Plans should be read in

conjunction with the Development Consent Order and the
other plans and documents to be certified under it, in
particular article 15, and Schedule 8 of the Development
Consent Order.

2. Information relating to the Public Rights of Way and
accesses can be found on the rights of way and access
plans.

3. The Order limits has been drawn to the Land Registry
boundaries and topographical survey data of the site. The
accuracy of land registry and the topographical survey
differs from the OS base mapping which results in the
order limits not aligning with the line work shown on the
OS mapping.
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NOTES:
1. The Traffic Regulation Measures Plans should be read in

conjunction with the Development Consent Order and the
other plans and documents to be certified under it, in
particular article 15, and Schedule 8 of the Development
Consent Order.

2. Information relating to the Public Rights of Way and
accesses can be found on the rights of way and access
plans.

3. The Order limits has been drawn to the Land Registry
boundaries and topographical survey data of the site. The
accuracy of land registry and the topographical survey
differs from the OS base mapping which results in the
order limits not aligning with the line work shown on the
OS mapping.
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NOTES:
1. The Traffic Regulation Measures Plans should be read in

conjunction with the Development Consent Order and the
other plans and documents to be certified under it, in
particular article 15, and Schedule 8 of the Development
Consent Order.

2. Information relating to the Public Rights of Way and
accesses can be found on the rights of way and access
plans.

3. The Order limits has been drawn to the Land Registry
boundaries and topographical survey data of the site. The
accuracy of land registry and the topographical survey
differs from the OS base mapping which results in the
order limits not aligning with the line work shown on the
OS mapping.
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1. The Traffic Regulation Measures Plans should be read in

conjunction with the Development Consent Order and the
other plans and documents to be certified under it, in
particular article 15, and Schedule 8 of the Development
Consent Order.

2. Information relating to the Public Rights of Way and
accesses can be found on the rights of way and access
plans.

3. The Order limits has been drawn to the Land Registry
boundaries and topographical survey data of the site. The
accuracy of land registry and the topographical survey
differs from the OS base mapping which results in the
order limits not aligning with the line work shown on the
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NOTES:
1. The Traffic Regulation Measures Plans should be read in

conjunction with the Development Consent Order and the
other plans and documents to be certified under it, in
particular article 15, and Schedule 8 of the Development
Consent Order.

2. Information relating to the Public Rights of Way and
accesses can be found on the rights of way and access
plans.

3. The Order limits has been drawn to the Land Registry
boundaries and topographical survey data of the site. The
accuracy of land registry and the topographical survey
differs from the OS base mapping which results in the
order limits not aligning with the line work shown on the
OS mapping.
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